
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cannindah Resources Limited’s (ASX: CAE) has engaged the services of Eagle Drilling NQ Pty Ltd  for 
an initial 7 hole drilling program on the Piccadilly project. Drilling commenced yesterday and the 
company will advise shareholders in due course of the outcome of the program. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Tom Pickett 
Executive Chairman 
Ph: +61 7 3357 3988 
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